

Ref: DOIA 19-055

A. Baker

By email: fyi-request-8747-0240b7d6@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A. Baker,

Thank you for your official information request received on 23 September 2018 for "any documentation or correspondence that you have that records the consultation process with the Director General of Conservation regarding the granting of discretionary consents for Mount White Station in 2016. The LINZ case numbers of the consents I am interested in are as follows: A236774, A2772148, A2367745, A2772190, A2367743, A2772208, A2772229".

Please find enclosed the information requested.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Portfolio Manager, Mike Sherman on 03 3743845 or msherman@linz.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Barr Group Manager

Land & Property (Christchurch)